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PERTH CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL — INDEPENDENT INQUIRY 
1128. Hon Steve Martin to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Health: 
I refer to the independent inquiry into Perth Children’s Hospital tabled on 9 November 2021, and I ask: 
(a) will the Minister please provide the status of each of the 30 recommendations from the inquiry; and 
(b) can the Minister provide the timeline or priority order for the implementation of those recommendations 

still outstanding? 

Hon Sue Ellery replied: 
(a)–(b) As of 16 January 2023, the Child and Adolescent Health Service (CAHS) have completed 

17 recommendations, a further 9 are due for completion this year. Several recommendations are long-term 
commitments that will continue to be embedded into the health system, and as such will remain ongoing. 
All outstanding recommendations are being implemented as a priority. 
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